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Awards from Week 7 Friday 19 February

Ruma Tahi
Lucian McCormick

For your kindness in welcoming Odin into our class.
Conan Wills

For your outstanding leadership in Cluster Summer Sports.

Ruma Rua
Roman Pyrah

For your enthusiasm and focus during science learning.
Keep up the great interest in science items.

Jackson Moffat
For your enthusiasm and focus during science learning.

Keep up the great interest in science learning.
Jadyn Young

For your outstanding sporting skills at the Cluster Summer Sports.

Ruma Toru
Summer Horne
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For your high levels of responsibility and cooperation.

Juliet McDonald
For your ever helpful attitude and respectful nature.

Ruma Whā
Bradyn Fitzgerald

For the excellence and dedication you are showing
with recognising your alphabet letters.

Sohia Montero
For your perseverance and dedication in PMP.

Forthcoming Events - Term 1:

The complete list at this time!

Friday 2 April - Easter Friday - School closed
Monday 5 April - Easter Monday - School Closed
Tuesday 6 April - Easter Tuesday - School Closed

Tuesday 13 April - BOT Meeting #2, 6.00pm
Friday 16 April - Teacher Only Day - School Closed - Last day of Term 1

From the Desk of the Tumuaki

Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou (Greetings to everyone!)

School Uniform

As we have a well-established school uniform, it is important that we maintain the high
standard we are well-known for. Please maintain this standard!

There have been a few non-uniform jeans/trousers/fleece pants this week. Black unisex
cargo-type pants, as with all items of uniform, can be ordered through the Office.



Fire Drill

At 10.19am on Thursday 25 March, we held our first fire drill for the year.

Following some discussion on the field about WHY we have a fire drill, I asked that each of
our tamariki go home to check out two things: Hidden Code #2: *SchApprocks*

1. How many smoke alarms do you have at home?

2. Are they working? (they were to ask an adult to check and test them)

If you haven’t already done so, please have a discussion about your own fire evacuation
plan at home ASAP. Again, it is important that they understand WHY. However, it is also
important that they don’t get freaked out by your chat.

Thank you for your anticipated follow-up.

SchoolApp...The Winners!

Congratulations to:
Emma Semple (Grace & Edison) 1st - $20.00 CR

Kelly Johns (Jessie-Lee) 2nd -  $10.00 CR

SchoolApp...‘Hidden Code #2’

SchoolApp provides you with instant messages, for example, reminders for upcoming
school events, team or class announcements and most importantly, emergency situations
such as fire, earthquake and school lockdowns (which could happen at any time!)

Being instant, it is a much more efficient than email or Facebook.

It is important that EVERYBODY is connected ASAP. If you need help with this, please ask
a staff member or Kasey in the Office.

Get this! To give you a little more time and as another incentive, in this week’s
Broadlands Bulletin I have placed a second ‘hidden code’ for you to find.

Sometime next Thursday (before Easter), Kasey and I will send out another SchoolApp
message for you to provide the code by return SchoolApp message.

1. Make sure you have downloaded the app SchoolAppsNZ. To make it easy use
the QR code. (Below)



2. Open up SchoolApp
3. Click on ‘Absentee’

4. Click on ‘TXT office’ OR ‘Email’
5. Type in the hidden code

6. Send.

The FIRST person to respond with the correct code will receive a $20.00 CREDIT to their
school account. The second, $10.00.

The winners’ names will be included in next week’s Broadlands Bulletin.

Bikes @ Broadlands

The last shipment of 9 bikes will be arriving just after Easter bringing our total to 23.

We’ve certainly had some fun on the 14 we have at the moment! I have been impressed
by the bike riding abilities of most bikies so far.

Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou

G

Healthy Active Broadlands Jump
Jam Leaders



Healthy Active
Broadlands students participating

in Jump Jam



Ruma Whā
We are investigating what an insect is and what is not.  Using magnifying glasses, we

searched under rocks, wood and leaves to see what insects we could find.  The magnifying
glasses made the bugs look really big.  We found little ants, a centipede, a slug, spiders and

spider webs and a black cricket.
It was really exciting!

From Room 4







Ka kite ano Graeme, Sophie, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Halei, Grace, Kasey and Tracey



PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!


